
Waikoloa Village Association Community Room 
68-1792 Melia Street • Waikoloa Village, HI 96738	 	
	

Wednesday, February 21, 2018 • Anytime from 5-7 p.m.

Hawaii Water Service recently filed a rate case with the Hawaii Public 
Utilities Commission (PUC) to recover costs on improving and operating 
the water and wastewater system. We invite you to join us at an informal 
meet-and-greet and learn more about what impacts water and waste-
water rates. You’ll also get information on recent capital improvements, 
water quality, conservation, operations, and customer service. 
*Please note that this is not a formal public hearing, which will be set by the PUC 
at a later date.

Email customerservice@hawaiiwaterservice.com​ or call 		
(877) 886-7784 for details. Refreshments will be served.

Quality. Service. Value.®

Come learn about Hawaii Water Service’s Water and Wastewater 
Rates and Services


